
 

Dear Class 2,  

Hello, Miss Whittle here and I am writing to 

introduce myself to you all before you start 

school in September. I’m sure a lot of you have 

already watched the new teacher videos and 

hopefully are excited for all the new adventures 

we will have in Class 2.  

At school some of my favourite things to do are; 

o Play with numberblocks 

o Build new inventions and vehicles with the 

loose parts play 

o I like to make recipes in the mud kitchen 

o I like dressing up when I teach phonics 

In my spare time I enjoy spending time with my friends & family (including my dog 

Barney), going for walks in the countryside, playing board games, taking part in 

quizzes and visiting the zoo. My favourite animal is a panda, I wonder what all of 

your favourite animals are. I like to watch movies at home and pretend my living 

room is a cinema! I try to make my own ice cream sundaes and yummy pick and mix 

when we have movie fun nights in our house.  

I am very excited to start lots of new adventures with you in September and to get to 

know you all. I can’t wait to hear all about what you have been doing over the 

summer holidays and for you to be able to share lots of amazing facts about how 

special you all are. I bet you have got some pretty amazing stories to share with me 

 

Although things may look slightly different when we return in 

September I know we will have a great year and make it the best 

yet! With lots of laughter and smiles I know we are going to have 

lots of fun learning together. I look forward to seeing you all and 

hope you have a great holiday. 

 

From, 

Miss Whittle 

 


